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ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2019/20 

PUBLIC RIGHT TO INSPECT THE ACCOUNTS 

During the period Monday 8 June to Friday 17 July 2020, the Council’s Accounts for 

the year ended 31 March 2020 are available for inspection by any person interested, 

prior to completion of their review by the appointed external auditor.  Local electors 

and their representatives also have rights to question the auditor about the Accounts 

and object to them or any item in them. 

The following documents relate to the annual accounts and the inspection period: 

 Statutory Notice of the Inspection Period 

 Local Authority Accounts: A Summary of your Rights 

 The Annual Governance & Accountability Return, including: 

o The Annual Governance Statement 

o The Accounting Statements 

o Internal Audit Annual Report 

 Internal Auditor’s Detailed Report 

 The Town Council’s detailed Financial Accounts. 

The status of the Accounting Statements is unaudited and the published accounts may 

be subject to change. 

 

Responsible Finance Officer 

1 June 2020 


